

GOVERNOR SHAPIRO,

END PENNSYLVANIA STATE

COLLABORATION WITH ICE

Governor Josh Shapiro 1501 North 3rd Street 508 Main Capitol Building Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Governor Shapiro, I am writing to express my support for an end to state collaboration with ICE. Immigrant families are Pennsylvanian families and right now our communities are under attack. The Trump administration and ICE are increasing their terror against immigrants across the nation with Pennsylvania in their sites. Now is the time for action: I call on you to use the full extent of your power to end state collaboration with ICF such as ending database access to ICE, ending collaboration between the state Department of Corrections and ICE, strengthening the state trooper ICE policy, protecting information in public benefit programs, prohibit ICE arrests in state facilities, never lease a state facility to ICE, and allowing state departments to demonstrate support for the drivers licenses for all campaign (HB 1518).

